
Join us on Tuesday, September 7 from 2:00 – 3:00 pm in B2000 room
321 for an open meeting. If you are interested and not able to attend

this meeting, please email esports@bridgevalley.edu. Click the image
below to watch our video!

https://www.bridgevalley.edu
mailto:esports@bridgevalley.edu
https://fb.watch/7LgilKbw3F/

